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           20th September 2022 
           
Dear Parents, Carers or Guardians, 
 

PRIMA FACIA - Thursday 13th October 

    
I am delighted to announce that I have been given a unique opportunity by The Light Cinema – BANBURY to see 
the fantastic PRIMA FACIA – An absolutely captivating and incredible play by The National Theatre starring Jodie 
Comer. We have the entire cinema to ourselves and we can visit during our Drama lessons.  
   
The trip will take place on Thursday 13th October. The minibus will leave at lunchtime and our approximate return 
time to school will be 3pm.    
  
The cost of the trip is £7.05 per student and payment should be made via ParentPay by Friday 30th September.  
  
When payment is made via ParentPay, we will accept that as your consent. (Please note that emergency contact 
information will be taken from our database. Please ensure all contact details and medical information is kept up 
to date with the school).  
   
Prima Facie is a monologue exploring the subject of sexual assault through the eyes of Tessa, a barrister who has 
worked her way up from working class origins to the top of her field. However, when Tessa becomes a plaintiff in 
a rape trial, she finds herself far less in command of the law than she is used to.  
  
Please note that there will be times during the visit when students will be under remote supervision whilst in the 
cinema.   
   
An independent insurance policy will be taken out to cover your child on the visit, and a copy of this policy is 
available from the School’s Finance Department if you wish to consult.      
   
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about the trip.   
 
Kind Regards,   
   
   
Mrs Sammi Newman   
Head of Drama   
   
  
 


